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Dear Research Students and Graduates
 
This year, PolyU offers the PolyU Presidential PhD Fellowship Scheme to attract the outstanding
students with PhD offers from top universities in the world to pursue full-time PhD studies at
PolyU.  Details of the PolyU Presidential PhD Fellowship Scheme are available at
https://www.polyu.edu.hk/gs/prospective-students/presidential-phd-fellowship/. Please convey
the excellent news to your friends, peers or relatives who are eligible to apply for the scheme.
 
For enquiries on applications for the scheme, please contact:

Academic Registry (email: ar.rpg@polyu.edu.hk / tel: 2333 0600)
 
For other enquiries, please contact

Graduate School (email: gs.enquiry@polyu.edu.hk / tel: 3400 3635)
 
Thank you for your support and assistance!
 
Graduate School
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